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Health Services 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
 

 New York State Education Law requires a health examination for all students 
entering the school district for the first time and when entering Kindergarten, 1st, 
3rd, 5th, 7th, 9th, and 11th grades.  A copy of the NYSED Student Health Examination 
Form is enclosed in this packet. 
 

A dental certificate which states your child has been seen by a dentist or dental 

hygienist is also asked for at the same time. 

Students who do not return the completed form will be scheduled to see the 
school’s physician for a physical exam. 
 
 
 Thank you for your cooperation in the above matter. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       Health Services 
       Wantagh Public Schools 
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